
Dear Enloe Family,  

 It is with my deepest regret to inform you that we have lost a dear friend, 

student, daughter, and beloved Eagle yesterday. Christen Hagwar was involved in 

a fatal car accident, November 14, 2019. She was unable to survive the collision 

and passed away at the arrival of the medical team.  

A funeral service will be held at 1:00 pm on Tuesday, November 19, 2019 at 

First United Methodist Church in Christ Our Lord. The PTSA has offered to cover 

substitute teachers for all who would like to attend the service. Please inform your 

supervising administrator of your desire to attend the funeral. All condolences in 

the form of money, cards, and floral arrangements must be given to Ms. Sarah 

Thymes, the PTSA president.  

In this time of loss, may we provide comfort to one another as we mend from 

this devastating news. Please be sensitive to student needs and provide them with 

support to get through this difficult time. Our counselors are making themselves 

available to provide additional support during both lunch periods, before, and 

after school. Students can find them in the Media Center, Student Services, 

Conference Room, and the West Gym this week.  Christen Hagwar will be honored 

at graduation and her parents will be presented with her diploma at the end of the 

year.    

 

Sincerely,  

 

Sarita Shaw 

Principal  

Enloe Magnet High School  


